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It’s been a fantastic start to my time at 

Thringstone - thank you for such a kind 

and genuine welcome. I’ve really 

enjoyed meeting the children, 

chatting to families at the gate, and 

beginning to work alongside such a 

dedicated staff team. There’s already 

a brilliant buzz around school - full of 

energy, laughter and those early 

moments that show just how special 

this community is. 

I’m really looking forward to the term 

ahead and everything we’ll believe 

and achieve together. Please do 

come and say hello if you see me on 

the gate - I’m always happy to chat.

Mr Swales

In the first half term, we’re focusing on 

our value of belief - encouraging every 

child to believe in themselves, have a go, 

and show confidence, even when 

something feels new or challenging.

Every single day in school 
makes a difference. Strong 

attendance means 
children don’t miss out on 

learning. It helps them build 
confidence and ensures 

they truly believe, achieve 
and belong.

Attendance Matters

School Rules

On the first week back, we 

have revisited the school rules. 

They are simple: Ready, 

Respectful, Safe.

Why not check with your child, 

do they know the school rules?
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